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HB1656 – Relating to Violations of Campaign Finance Law 
  

TESTIMONY / SUPPORT 
Corie Tanida, Executive Director, Common Cause Hawaii 

 

 
Dear Chair Nishimoto, Vice Chair San Buenaventura, and members of the committee: 
  
Common Cause Hawaii supports HB1656 which would increase the amount of fines that may 
be assessed against noncandidate committees making only independent expenditures (a.k.a. 
Super PACs) for campaign spending violations. It would also allow the Campaign Spending 
Commission to order that a fine assessed against a noncandidate committee to be paid from the 
personal funds of the committee’s officers.  
 
We believe that the proposed fine increase toward Super PACs from $1,000 to $5,000 takes 
into account inflation, and the current political landscape we currently operate in as a result of 
the 2010 U.S. Supreme Court’s Citizens United decision which allowed private entities to funnel 
unlimited amounts of money into elections.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer testimony supporting HB1656. 
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